

Dear future band member,

I wanted to personally invite you to be a member of the Award Winning Westview High School Marching Band! This program has a long tradition of excellence, and we are set up to have another amazing season this fall!

Included in this packet:

- Welcome letter
- Schedule of all Marching Band Activities
- Scholarship Guidelines

The fee for competitive marching band is \$525. This includes:

- Instruction by extremely knowledgeable staff for band camp and the entire season
- Transportation to and from Camp Rilea, plus stay and meals
- Use of Marching Band Uniform, and one cleaning
- Transportation to and from competitions, plus admission
- Show Shirt
- Delicious food at competitions!

Competitive marching band is 100% Booster and Student fee funded. In order to run a successful competitive season and provide an incredible learning experience, there is a \$525 fee for each participant. Realizing this is a lot of money, we have an amazing band booster organization who offer scholarships to students based on need up to 50%. We ask that all parents volunteer 5 hours of their time to the band and colorguard program.

Visit our website: westviewband.net to find the link to the registration forms. Please fill that out as soon as possible. Your \$150 non-refundable deposit will be due on June 17th. Please make checks payable to "WBAPO". We will answer the many questions you have about marching band, especially the ones you have about fees and what to expect at band camp.

If you'd rather mail your deposit, mail it to:

Westview Band and Auxiliary Parents, Inc. 3300 NW 185th Ave. PMB 251 Portland, OR 97229

Current Westview students can also put their forms/deposit into the black box in the band room.

If you have any questions about marching band, or the band program in general, please do not hesitate to reach out via email or phone:

Ashley Alexander, Director of Bands ashley_alexander@beaverton.k12.or.us (503) 356-3053

You may also contact our Band Booster President, Yvett Rojo for registration specific questions: president@westviewband.org

Looking forward to another incredible season! Mr. Alexander, Director of Bands Westview High School